Class of '91 Dedicates "Mary Elizabeth's Spot"

The Westfield Class of 1991 joined together on October 7th to dedicate a special area of the playground as "Mary Elizabeth's Spot" in memory of Mary Elizabeth Paris, daughter of Mandi Posey Paris '91, who lost her hard-fought battle with childhood cancer last year. Following the playground dedication a special pre-game prayer was delivered by Leanne Smith Brannen '91, and a donation was made to CURE Childhood Cancer in Mary Elizabeth's name.

The donation was the result of a month-long fundraiser hosted by the Middle School Student Council in support of Childhood Cancer Awareness Month. Mary Caroline Crook, 8th grade student and president of the Middle School Student Council, presented the check to the Paris family. Mary Caroline is the daughter of Amy Rhodes Crook '97.